September 22 PABI Luncheon/Meeting Woodland Plantation

Mr. Richard Bertel, Chairman and CEO of Rio Grand Pacific Railroad (Ft. Worth, TX) was the keynote speaker. He addressed plans to relocate the railroad tracks from Gretna to Belle Chasse away from LA Hwy 23. This is a high priority of PABI in conjunction with the Peters Rd./Walker Rd. bypass. The current plans call for the realignment to parallel Peters Rd and cross the ICWW/Algiers Canal at the same location as the Bypass road and intersect Hwy 23 at Walker Rd.



